
 

 

 

 

 

May 16, 1997 

 

Michael E. Ranneberger  

Coordinator 

Office of Cuban Affairs 

U.S. Department of State 

2201 C Street, NW  Room 6263 

Washington, DC  20520 

 

Re: Request for Documents from the Government of Cuba 

 

Dear Michael: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of our request to the Government of Cuba.  It is the same as the draft that I 

sent to you by fax.  It is our understanding that you would prefer to have State convey the request to 

the Cubans and we are very much agreeable to this procedure. 

 

I will be out of the country for the next week.  If you have any questions in the interim, please 

contact David Marwell. 

 

Thank you again for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 


